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[excerpt] 
 

Some time ago, I wrote you a long letter 
setting forth some of the reasons why I think your 
philosophy on the spirit and the soul are out of 
harmony with the Scriptures and the Spirit of 
Prophecy.  I gave you reasons, etc.  Yet, I have 
had no response from you in regard to that... 
  
It would be very unfortunate, I think, to have a 
set of denominationally approved books of that 
type, and we in the field not be able to support 
and back them up.  I feel that we ought to use 
special care that we do not get into further 
dilemmas on our teachings than we are already in, 
so that we can move forward together... 
 
This concerns me very much, because I feel that we 
ought to be together on these things, so that we 
may present a united--not a confused--front to the 
world.  I have read and studied considerably on 
this topic, and I have never before seen any of our 
ministers take the position which you are taking.” 
 
[end excerpt] 


